
 

 
 
 
 

Need help getting into BIM? 
 

The Government Construction Strategy, published by the Cabinet office on 
31st May 2011, announced the Government’s intention to require collaborative 
3D Building Information Modelling (BIM) on its projects by 2016.   
 
Organisations in the construction industry unable to deliver BIM services will 
be at a major disadvantage compared to competitors.  
 
For those who realise the need to move into this increasingly important area 
but lack the resources to navigate the emerging standards and technologies, 
this FREE event will highlight the funding and support available. 
 

  Thursday 19th March 2015  Date:
 2pm to 4pm Time: 
 Wolverhampton Visualisation Centre, University of Venue:

Wolverhampton Science Park 
 
           

• Martin Huggins, from the Faculty of Science and Engineering, School 
of Architecture & the Built Environment at the University of 
Wolverhampton, will provide an overview of BIM.  
 

• Alec Gilham, from the West Midlands Manufacturing Club, will explain 
how companies can benefit from five days of funded support available 
to assist with BIM training costs.  
 

Companies attending will also have the opportunity to sign up for 2 days 
support from the Innovation 1st programme, part-funded by the 
European Regional Development Fund.  
 
Who should attend? 
 
As BIM affects all involved in the construction industry, any companies 
involved in Design, Planning, Management, Civil Engineering, Building 
Construction, Facilities Management, Quantity Surveying or Manufacturing 
should attend.  
 

There is no cost to attend but pre-registration is required. 
 

Register now at: 
 www.bcgrowthhub.com/events/bim

Alternatively, phone us on: 01902 321272                          
    Or email: enquiries@bcgrowthhub.com


